
Friday Update, June 3, 2022 

 

 

Good evening, Sulphur Springs Families. This is Dr. Catherine Kawaguchi, 

your Superintendent with a Friday Update, June 3, 2022. 
  

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

Bus Transportation Applications for 2022-2023 School Year 

 

The Sulphur Springs Union School District is able to provide bus transportation to and from 

school for a limited number of students. Students are placed on bus routes in the order in which 

their applications are received until the routes are full. Turning in your application does not 

guarantee your child a seat on their selected bus route. Students who are not placed on routes will 

be placed on a waitlist and added to bus routes if and when space becomes available. 

  

Transportation is available for Canyon Springs, Fair Oaks Ranch, Leona Cox, Mint Canyon, 

Mitchell, Pinetree, Sulphur Springs, and Valley View Community Schools. 

  

Transportation applications for the 2022-2023 school year will be accepted from June 3 to July 

29, 2022. Transportation applications are available on the District website or from the 

transportation office, which is located at: 27000 Weyerhaeuser Way, Santa Clarita. It is 

important to remember that any child that is riding a school bus, must have an application on 

file prior to boarding. 

  

All applications must be mailed and/or submitted to the Sulphur Springs Union School District 

office or the transportation office before July 29, 2022.  The deadline for bus pass applications 

is July 29, 2022. Applications received after the deadline will be placed on a waitlist and 

transportation cannot be guaranteed at the start of the school year. 

  

For specific information on bus schedules and bus routes, please contact the transportation office 

at (661) 252-3822. 

  

https://www.sssd.k12.ca.us/domain/40
https://www.sssd.k12.ca.us/domain/40


 
 

 

Supporting the Whole Child- Mental Wellness 

  
Even though our students are close to ending their school year, we still want to assure that 
families are receiving the assistance they might need.  Please remember that the District’s 
Family Resource Center has access to food, toiletries, school supplies, and other community 
resources. Our Family Resource Center can be reached by calling (661) 250-5305.  The Family 
Resource Center will be closed for summer on June 9, 2022 and will reopen August 11, 2022. 
  
Also, if you feel you or your child may need mental health support services, you can contact any 
of the following mental health providers:   
  
Child and Family Center 
661-286-2562 

https://www.childfamilycenter.org/  

Childrens Bureau - Valencia 

661-272-9996 

https://www.all4kids.org/ 

National Suicide Prevention Lifeline 

(800) 273-TALK / (800) 273-8255 

www.suicidepreventionlifeline.org 

  
Finally, our District Social Worker, Ashley Swanson, is available to assist families during the 
school year.  Please reach out to your child’s principal if your family needs support. 

  

Summer Curriculum Correspondence 

https://www.all4kids.org/
http://www.suicidepreventionlifeline.org/


  

Curriculum Correspondence is an easy and free way to have your child practice 

basic skills throughout the summer. We hope that you take advantage of this 

wonderful opportunity! For more information, please see below.  

  

 
  



 
  

Wishing you and your family a wonderful weekend. Thank you.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


